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Candidate Withdrawal and Cancellation of Primary Election

PUBLIC NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Alycia Skousen, a declared candidate for the office of Council Member in the Town of Hideout, has officially withdrawn her candidacy. As a result of this withdrawal, the number of candidates does not exceed the number of open positions, and therefore, a Primary Election will not be held.
For more information regarding the General Election to be held in November, please visit https://hideoututah.gov/election-info/

Dated this 23rd day of June, 2025.
Alicia Fairbourne
Recorder
Town of Hideout
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